May 2022

CLASSIFIED SENATE NEWS

Hello and welcome to May's edition of our
Classified Senate Newsletter. May is an extremely
busy month for everyone so we will keep this
month's newsletter as short as possible.

We would like to start by wishing a very Happy
Mother's Day to all the amazing mothers. We hope
you had an amazing day with your loved ones.
Graduation is right around the corner so we would
like to send a big "Thank You!" for all the hard work
you have done this spring semester. Your work,
whether big or small, makes a huge impact on our
campus and on our students.

We know classified staff will continue to work
through summer but we hope you find little time
to yourself.

With that being said, we are all going through a
transition with the events that have recently
occurred. It is our hope that everything is resolved
in a timely manner but let's keep in mind that our
focus and priority must remain on our students.

lDON'T FORGET'

Graduation is scheduled for
Thursday, May 19th.

This will be the first in-person graduation
we will be having since the pandemic AND
this may be the first commencement some
of our students get to experience since HS
graduations were cancelled. If you are able
to attend, we encourage you do so. It would
be great to show our support for our
students on such an important day!
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CELEBRATIONS AND

GOODBYES

Help us in congratulating our Vice President,
Berenice Rodriguez, as she celebrates eight years
at Oxnard College this month.

We want to wish a very HAPPY BIRTHDAY to our
Academic Senate President, Dr. Amy Edwards,
who celebrates her birthday on May 11th.

We are sad to say goodbye to two Classified Staff
who have done so much for our college. They will
both be greatly missed.

Allie Frazier has accepted a promotion as the
Marketing, Communications, and Web Design
Coordinator for the District Marketing
Department. She has been with us since 2020 as
the Senior Administrative Assistant for Chris
Renbarger, VP of Business Services. Her last day at
OC is May 13.

Jimmy Rivera will be retiring as one of our
amazing custodians after over 30 years of service
to our college. From everyone at OC, we would
like to thank Jimmy for all his hard work and
dedication to our college. Jimmy, we hope you
enjoy your retirement, you deserve it.

M&O will be having a retirement party for him.
Please see the invitation below.

Join us for cake and Ice-cream
as we honor

Jimmy Rivera
Wednesday - May 25 at 11am “E"a
Maintenance and Operations Warehouse *3:
RSVP Yolanda Navarro S
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